MEMORANDUM ON EXTENSION OF MEMORANDUM ON STUDENT EXCHANGE BETWEEN SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING THE UNIVERSITY OF TOKYO, JAPAN AND

SAINT-PETERSBURG STATE UNIVERSITY, RUSSIA

The University of Tokyo, represented by the Dean of School of Engineering Prof. Tatsuya Okubo on the one part,

and

Federal State Budgetary Educational Institution of Higher Education «Saint-Petersburg State University» (hereinafter referred to as "Saint-Petersburg University"), duly represented by Vice Rector for International Affairs Sergey Andryushin (proxy dated 26.12.2018 № 28-21-503) from the other side,

acting on the basis of the Memorandum on student exchange of undergraduate and graduate students for non-degree studies in the field of management, duly signed in 2016

agreed to consider the abovementioned agreement as prolonged for another 5 year period, starting from April 1, 2019.

This Memorandum is made in a set of two. Each party will keep one copy

The University of Tokyo

For Federal State Budgetary Educational Institution of Higher Education Saint-Petersburg State University

Tatsuya Okubo

Dean

School of Engineering

Sergey Andryushin

Vice Rector for International Affairs

Date:

6/25/2019

Date: 16.05.2019